
Frank Thompson Jr. Gospel Bio

Frank Thompson Jr. is a native of New
Orleans and Maestro extraordinaire.
Frank’s love of gospel music started at a
very early age, fostered by his mother and
father. His mother would bring Frank Jr.
into the choir stand with her on Sunday
mornings, and he would listen to his
father play the guitar and was fascinated
by the sounds it made. By the age of
three, Frank Jr. was dragging his father’s
guitar around the house, and breaking the
strings trying to play. At the early age
of seven, he was singing solo for his
church choir, and by age eleven he was
playing bass guitar for a number of gospel
groups, including: The Spiritual Hires,
The Stars Of Heaven, Avondale Community
Choir, and The Heavenly Stars.
Frank has played with some of the great
local artists of New Orleans, as well as
some of the great gospel singers of our
time like James Cleveland, Walter Hawkins,
James Moore, and Rance Allen.
Past gospel recordings include: “Something
Old, Something New”, “Show The World You
Care” (which was recorded after Hurricane
Katrina), “When You Pray For Me/ Say My
Name” & “I Miss You”. Frank is currently
working on a 14 song album entitled “Can
You Use Me Now” with the first single,
“It’s Another Day” to be released soon.



Frank Thompson Jr. is a gifted and
talented musician. His deep faith in God
influences his musical endeavors and
provides him with the necessary drive and
motivation to fulfill his calling of
composing, arranging and performing music
that is soothing, uplifting and
predestined to motivate its listener. As
you sit back and listen to the music of
Frank Thompson, allow it to embrace your
heart and it will ease your mind and soul.
You will undeniably discover that it is
truly inspirational and spirit-filled.


